
PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town of Harpersfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing 
on the application of Verizon Wireless for site plan approval and telecommunications facility 
permit for a proposed new Wireless Telecommunications Tower to be located on Town 
Property, located at 25399 State Hwy 23, Harpersfield, Delaware County, New York. The 
application includes a request for a setback waiver pursuant to Section 502 of the Town of 
Harpersfield Communications Tower and Facilities Law.   

 

SAID HEARING, will be held on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, at the Harpersfield Town Hall, 
located at 25399 State Hwy 23, Harpersfield, Delaware Couty, NY at 7:30 PM at which time 
all interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

By Order of the Planning Board 

Dean A. Darling, Chairman 

October 11, 2024 

 


